
Mrs. Nicholson’s Happenings 

Special Education World 
 
 

 We are off to a great start this school year! My students are learning and 

growing in their social, math and reading goals. They have taken off with their 

reading this year, it has been exciting to see! I’m excited to see where the year 

will take us. We have added an awesome tool this year to help us learn. 

 
Meet Milo! Milo is a robot that helps students with their social/emotional feelings 

and emotions. Milo has lessons built in to help individuals with special needs develop 

social skills that they will use in everyday life. As you can see from the picture 

above that Milo is powered by an iPad.  The facilitator controls what lesson Milo is 

going to teach and the student uses the other iPad where they have to respond to 

Milo to do something or watch a video. This also comes with a curriculum to teach 

students social skills for life.  

 

My students have really been engaged with Milo and are excited to continue 

learning with Milo. This has been a great asset to our school building! I can’t wait to 

see what the rest of the school year is going to bring! 

 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Nicholson 
 
 


